
 

 

THE ANNUAL MCKELLAR FALL FAIR WILL TAKE PLACE ON 

SEPTEMBER 8 2018 AND WE NEED SOME HELP!! 

 

IF YOU ARE AVAILABLE TO HELP IN THE KITCHEN, AT THE GATE, 

WITH EVENTS, TO SET UP OR TAKE DOWN FAIR GROUND 

EQUIPMENT, HELP AT DANCE – OR JUST ABOUT ANYTHING – WE 

WOULD LOVE TO HAVE YOU ON OUR TEAM.  

 

AN HOUR OR A FEW HOURS – YOU DECIDE! 

NEED HIGH SCHOOL VOLUNTEER HOURS – GREAT WAY TO GET 

SOME! 

 

PLEASE EMAIL mckellarfallfair2018@gmail.com WITH YOUR 

NAME, HOW YOU WOULD LIKE TO HELP AND YOUR 

AVAILABILITY OR IF YOU WOULD LIKE MORE INFORMATION 

 

THANKS FOR YOUR TIME!!! 

mailto:mckellarfallfair2018@gmail.com

